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Sunday's Readings - Year A
First Reading Ezekiel 37:12-14
Responsorial Psalm 130:1-8
Second Reading Romans 8:8-11
Gospel John 11:1-45 or 11:3-7,17, 20-27, 33b-45

Click here to read Sunday's readings on the USCCB website.

Weekly Reflection

Do I Have to Die?

Click PDF Icon to Download this week's
reflection.

ADW Sunday TV Mass

Spiritual Communion Before Mass
My Jesus, I believe that You are present in the Most
Holy Sacrament. I love You above all things, and I
desire to receive You into my soul. Since I cannot at
this moment receive You sacramentally, come at least
spiritually into my heart.  

I embrace You as if You were already there and unite

Other Sunday Mass 
Live Streams
**Facebook Live and YouTube
Live are viewable later if you
miss the real-time live stream.
 Click the blue link to watch.

EWTN 
Sunday Mass at 8 am & noon
on 
EWTN Website

Our Lady Queen of Peace -
DC
Sunday Mass at 10 am on
Facebook Live

Our Lady of Perpetual Help -
DC
Sunday Mass at 10 am on
Facebook Live

St. Luke's -DC



myself wholly to You. Never permit me to be separated
from You.

Amen.

The Sunday Mass airs every Sunday at 10:30 am on
Dish and Direct TV on Ch. 50, Comcast Ch. 23 in DC
and Montgomery Co., Ch. 3 in PG, RCN Ch.15 and
Verizon Ch. 3. Click the button to watch on YouTube
at any time.

Sunday Mass at 11 am on
Facebook Live

St. Teresa of Avila - DC
Sunday Mass at 9:30 am on
YouTube Live

St. Charles Borromeo - NY
Sunday Mass at 9:30 am on
Facebook Live

St. Gabriel's - DC
Sunday Mass at 10:00 am on
https://sgdc.church/
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Prayer Corner
Click here to view the March Sick List

Mass Intentions

Saturday, March 20
No Mass

Sunday, March 21
People of the Parish

Monday, March 22
For: Lawrence Curran - Deceased
By:  Fr. Carroll

Tuesday, March 23
For: Pat Curran - Deceased
By:  Fr. Carroll

Wednesday, March 24
For:  Fr. Murphy - Deceased
By:   Fr. Carroll

Thursday, March 25
For:  Sis. Mary Alfred - Deceased
By:   Fr. Carroll
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Remember to pray for each other and all
those effected by the coronavirus and
our parish and surrounding communities
Sick and Shut-Ins.

Prayer Requests

�����  : Karin Garcia: Prayers for the well-
being of loved ones.
�����  : Phil Chavez: Prayers for mother,
Lorraine, uncle Seve and aunt Jackie on
improved health and well-being.
�����  : Incarnation Parish:  Prayers for Fr.



Friday, March 26
For:  Kathleen Perry - Happy Birthday
By:   Barbara Luther

Bob on the death of his brother, Thomas
Zawacki.
�����  : Please continue to pray for the
parish and surrounding communities
Sick and Shut-In.  Especially pray for
peace and strength for every person
who suffered a loss and will be facing
time without their loved ones.

Inspirational Music

Ministry Schedule

News & Updates

                     FROM THE PASTOR'S DESK 

UPDATE TO THE MASS SCHEDULE
Fr. Carroll has decided that, in light of current circumstances, it would be best
for Incarnation to keep it's current schedule of one Mass per week for the time
being.  Mass will continue to be celebrated on Sundays at 10:00 AM until
further notice.

Thank you for doing your part to keep all our members safe by practicing social
distancing and wearing a face mask when attending Mass. DC and ADW
guidelines help protect everyone.



Parishioners who are unable to attend Mass are encouraged to watch the
ADW Sunday Mass on TV, online, or watch one of the other alternative live
streams listed above. You can make your weekly sacrifices on our website
at incarnationdc.org/donate or mail/drop them off at the church office. After
hours, please label and drop envelopes in the Carl Fisher Center mail door
slot.

We appreciate your continued support of our parish.  Please pray for each
other as we will pray for you.  We look forward to the time when we can
worship together again as one big family.

LECTIO DIVINA RESOURCES FOR FIFTH WEEK OF LENT
Select pdf below

Fifth week of Lent.pdf

AROUND THE PARISH 

FREE FACE MASKS
We are giving away Adult and Youth face masks.  The masks will be available
in the rear of the church.

 LENTEN SCHEDULE
 3/19/21         7:00 pm  Stations of the Cross (KSJLA)

 3/21/21       10:00 am  5 th  Sunday of Lent (3 rd  Scrutiny)
 3/26/21         7:00 pm  Stations of the Cross (Pastoral Council)
 3/28/21       10:00 am  Palm Sunday

HOLY WEEK SCHEDULE
 4/01/21          7:00 pm              Holy Thursday
 4/02/21        12:00 – 1:45 pm   Rosary
                      2:00 pm               Stations of the Cross
                      7:00 pm               Good Friday of the Lord's Passion
 4/03/21         4:00 pm               Easter Vigil (LENT ENDS)
 4/04/21       10:00 am               Easter Sunday

EASTER FLOWER OFFERING
Envelopes are available on the rear tables for the Easter flower offering. Also,
for your convenience, donations can be made on our online offetory.
Suggested donation is $10.00 per name .  Please include after the name(s):
For the Intention of/or In Memory of.

FOOD DISTRIBUTION - ST. VINCENT de PAUL SOCIETY
St. Vincent de Paul has two days monthly for food distributions. Please note
that food will be distributed on the third Friday of each month 10:30 am - 12:30
pm and fresh produce will be distributed on the third Tuesday of each month
from 12:00 - 2:00 pm.  Please contact the church office should you need



additional information.

ONE OF OUR OWN YOUNG ADULTS, MS. STEFANIE MILES, was recently
interviewed for the Catholic Standard series on Black Catholic Voices. The
article and video can be viewed at https://cathstan.org/posts/black-catholic-
voices-series-stefanie-miles-says-her-family-and-parish-have-always-set-
an-example-of-walking-in-grace

Religious Ed Corner

RCIA
RCIA Sessions are being held virtually on Saturday evenings at 6:00 p.m. -
7:30 p.m.  If you would like to attend, please contact Francis Young via email at
feyou@aol.com  to receive the Zoom link to join in.

Incarnation has one RCIA candidate who will come into  full communion with
the Catholic Church at the Easter vigil.  As part of his preparation, we will be
conducting the Scrutinies on the 3rd, 4th, and 5th Sundays of Lent.  We will be
using the Year A Lectionary readings for those Masses.

SUNDAY SCHOOL  
Zoom with us to Sunday School!  All children are welcome!
Our next sessions are Sundays, March 21, April 11 and April 25 at 11:30 AM.
For additional info or to register, please contact the Religious Education office
at incarnationDRE@comcast.net or call the church office at (202) 396-0942.

Honey Baked Gift Card Fundraiser
Our Sunday School program needs your help.  The continuing pandemic has
changed the way we interact and teach the faith to our children.  We are selling
Honey Baked Ham gift cards to help offset new program costs associated with
virtual learning.  Please check out our Honey Baked fundraising page
at https://coticcd.info/honeybakedstore just in time for Easter. Gift cards are
perfect for any meal or celebration, not just hams, and they never expire.  Get
electronic gift cards instantly by email, or plastic gift cards by mail in 7-10 days.
Redeem at any Honey Baked location nationwide or online.  For more info,
please call the church office at  (202) 396-0942.

FREE MONEY WITH AMAZON SMILE
Remember to Smile when you shop on Amazon with the Incarnation Amazon
Smile link.  Every time you shopsmile.amazon.com/ch/80-06893 78 our
Sunday School program receives a donation from Amazon at no cost to you.
 Start your Amazon shopping through our link, and shop like normal, same
great products and prices.  Bookmark our link on your PC and phone so you
automatically start at our Amazon Smile page.  Don’t forget anyone with the
link can help us earn, so please share our link with your  family and friends.



Get the Kid's Bulletin Here

AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE

A Note on the COVID-19 Vaccine:
Throughout the past few weeks, there have been many conversations within
the Catholic community about the safety and morality of COVID-19 vaccines.
The Archdiocese of Washington supports and affirms the statement published
on March 2, 2021 by the USCCB, which states: “given the world-wide suffering
that this pandemic is causing, we affirm again that being vaccinated can be an
act of charity that serves the common good.”

A December 2020 statement from the Congregation for the Doctrine of the
Faith clarifies that “when ethically irreproachable Covid-19 vaccines are not
available…it is morally acceptable to receive Covid-19 vaccines that have used
cell lines from aborted fetuses in their research and production process.”

On Saturday, March 20, 2021, Cardinal D. Wilton Gregory, Archbishop of
Washington, will serve as the keynote speaker and join Bishop Michael F.
Burbidge of Arlington at a conference entitled “Open Wide Our Hearts: The
Enduring Call to Love.”
The conference, named after the United States Conference of Catholic
Bishops’ 2018 pastoral letter responding to racism , is hosted by the
Diocese of Arlington’s Peace and Justice Commission and will be held at the
Church of the Nativity in Burke, VA. Presenters will take an honest look at
racism in our communities and discuss how Catholics should respond.
Prior to his keynote address at 7:00 pm, Cardinal Gregory will celebrate Mass
in the church at 5:00 pm. Limited registration for safe social distancing in-
person is already at capacity; however, interested individuals are invited to
view the conference link via livestream  on the Diocese of Arlington's YouTube
channel. Registration is not needed for the livestream, and more information
can be found in the Archdiocese of Washington's media advisory (2 pages)
linked below.

Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/dcreligious

CATHOLIC CHARITIES DC is helping DC and Maryland r esidents apply for
food stamps. As families continue to experience the financial hardships due to
Covid-19; the budget for groceries becomes smaller and smaller. But there
may be programs that can help.  One of these programs is known as SNAP
(Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program), formerly known as food stamps,
helps low-income households buy the food they need for good health. Eligibility
is based on household size, household income, and household expenses.
Applications are submitted online and processed within a 30 day period.  An



experienced Catholic Charities team member can help. Call the automated
hotline at 301-453-5560 and someone will return the call within 24 hours!

CATHOLIC STANDARD
The Catholic Standard and the Spanish-language El
Pregonero newspapers are currently available online at cathstan.org  and
elpreg.org.

2021 ANNUAL APPEAL
The 2021 Annual Appeal is here! This year’s theme is Seeking Christ to remind
us in this time of hardship and need that Christ is the one, true source of the
healing, unity, and love that we all seek. Through our collective support of the
Annual Appeal, we strengthen the Body of Christ that is our local Church, and
we sustain her many charitable works that serve the spiritual and other needs
of all those within and beyond our parish boundaries. Please consider a
commitment to the 2021 Annual Appeal this weekend at home or in person.
Your gift will also be credited towards our parish goal. Learn more about the
Annual Appeal at http://appeal.adw.org/

FREE TAX PREPARATION & HELP!!!   
Once again, the Catholic Charities Financial Stability Network (FSN) is
providing free tax preparation!!!  Why pay $$$ to have your taxes
prepared; when you can keep those $$$ in your wallet!

Those who normally DO NOT file taxes because of “low” or “no”
income are still eligible for stimulus payments for last year
($1,200.00) more in the case of child dependents and this year
($600.00)!!! The VITA Program can help them file so that they can
receive those payments!!!!

Those who need assistance to claim these benefits are invited to email
the Catholic Charities VITA program.  This program will assist families
to file their taxes and receive this year and last year’s stimulus benefit
checks.  ccvirtualvita@gmail.com   Bilingual staff and volunteers are
available to assist parishioners. Program Manager is Deacon Jim
Shanahan jim.shanahan@cc-dc.org.

PRINCE GEORGE'S EMERGENCY RENTAL ASSISTANCE PROGRAM
The County’s Department of Housing has restarted its Emergency Rental
Assistance Program. This program is open to landlords to apply on              
behalf of their tenants, and to tenants if their landlord refuses to participate in
the program.
For this round of funding, the County has partnered with several community
non-profit organizations to assist county landlords and tenants with completing
the application and uploading it to the proper on-line portal. Information on how
to apply for rental assistance is
here: https://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/3703/Emergency-Rental-
Assistance-Program.
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� Be well and stay safe.
#GODLOVESYOU 

Direct replies to this email can only be seen by admins.
We’ll email you when people reply to this note. Don’t email me replies to this note.

880 Eastern Avenue N.E., Washington, DC 20019   •   incarnationdc.org


